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I oppose the proposal to return to in-person voting on the date of an election in 

Oregon.  Our current vote by mail system provides opportunity for our registered 

voters to vote in a convenient, safe and timely manner.  Returning to in-person voting 

would make it difficult for senior citizens and working voters to get to the polls to cast 

their ballots.  Our current vote by mail system already requires people to provide their 

identification when they register to vote.  The proposal to return to in-person voting 

would be costly for the state to conduct voting and costly to the voters to cast their 

votes. 

Do not return to in-person voting.  Doing so would make it more difficult for registered 

voters to vote! 

Thank you for your time. 

 


